
   
 

Joe Harvis 
 
It is with great pleasure to present the President’s award to someone who 
works tirelessly for Far West Ski Association.  When I say this person 
works tirelessly, what I mean is, you can contact him just about any time 
of day, night or early morning hours (like 3:00 am), and he almost 
always responds and is ready to help. 
 
I’d like to give recognition for this person’s exceptional assistance to our 
Board of Directors.  In  2018, we did not have anyone in the position of 
VP of Communications, so I asked him if he would be willing to take on 
the position. I am so glad he said yes.  Since then, he has taken the VP of 
Communications position to a whole new level. 
 
He strives to coach and improve all our skills with the useful tools given 
to us for the use of our new and improved FWSA website.  When 
articles for our Publications are written, he spends countless hours 
proofing them.  He assists just about everyone on the board at some 
level.  
 
With all this said, and much more that I have not mentioned, it is my 
honor to present the President’s award to Joe Harvis. 
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